July 20, 2006

2006 JUL 33 AM 10: 33

#060324

08/14/06

Ms. Ann Bigelow, Director Nature Operations Division Gainesville Recreation, Parks & Cultural Affairs Department Gainesville, FL 32611

Dear Ms. Bigelow:

I regret to inform you that effective August 17, 2006 I will be resigning my position as member of the Nature Centers Commission Citizen Advisory Board to the Gainesville Recreation, Parks & Cultural Affairs Department.

I have really enjoyed my time on the NCC. The Board and staff members, especially you and Steve and Shirley, have been wonderful to work with. Together we have achieved an impressive record of protecting and promoting Gainesville's natural areas, goals that I know you will all continue. Gainesville is well served by your work.

Best wishes for the future.

Yours,

Dr. Clarissa Confer